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NOVEMBER 2024 

      VILLAGE NEWS 
Office Hours Monday—Friday 9:00 am-12:00 pm & 1:00 pm-5:00pm (closed for lunch) 

OFFICE & PUBLIC WORKS CLOSED NOVEMBER 11  

NOTICE OF ABANDONMENT OF POLL 

Whereas a poll is not required pursuant to The Local  

Government Act for the office of: 

Mayor & Councillors (4) 

Public notice is hereby given that no voting for said office will 

take place & that the following persons are elected by  

acclamation: 

Mayor:  Karen L. Smith 

Councillors: Chris Duke, Peter Spence Miller,  

Robert (Bob) Sax, Steven Schultz 

Get to know your new councillors by reading their profiles on 

our website at https://www.buenavista.ca/2024-election/ 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR CURRENT COUNCIL 

We say a fond farewell to our current Council members who 

are reaching the end of their term. We thank them for their 

service & all the hard work they have done over the past 

years. 

PROPERTY TAX DEADLINE—December 31st  

Please plan ahead to ensure payment is received in our office 

by the deadline to avoid any late fees. The office will be closed 

from noon December 24th & re-opening on January 2nd. If 

paying through online banking, ensure you allow 3-5 business 

days for the Village to receive the payment. All other forms of 

payments must be made in the office  before close of business 

at noon on December 24th.  

 

OFFICE STAFF:  Melissa Pollock, Cate McConnell, Karen Guillemin 

PUBLIC WORKS:  Joel Neudeck, Damon Warawa, Catrina Neudeck (on leave)  

COUNCIL:  Mayor Gary McLennan, Clr Chris Duke, Clr Michael Ziglo, Clr Steven Shultz 

BI-WEEKLY GARBAGE COLLECTION  
Bi-Weekly garbage collection begins November 1.  

Ensure carts are out by 7:00 am & placed on Village right-of-

way approx. 3’ off roadway & out of snow plow path. Please 

ensure carts are moved back to your property by the end of 

collection day.  

KEEPING STREETS & EASEMENTS CLEAR 
Your Village crew is getting prepared for winter weather that is 

inevitably going to come. Please ensure all vehicles, boats,  

trailers, etc. are off of streets & Village easements. If not  

removed, you may be subject to bylaw enforcement. The crew 

relies on your support so snow removal operations can be  

completed effectively & efficiently. 

 

NEW SANDER 
The Village has a new sander for winter maintenance this year! 

While we had experienced problems with the sander last year, 

we have been able to work with warranty & have replaced it 

with a whole new model that we are hopeful will work better 

for us this winter! 

LANDFILL WINTER HOURS 

Friday, Saturday & Sunday  

10:00 am—2:00 pm & closed statutory holidays. 

 

GET YOUR BUENA VISTA HOODIE 

We have launched the hoodies for order again. If you are one 

of the ones that missed out last time go to https://

bvcampfire.itemorder.com/shop/home/ to order today!  

Order deadline is Nov 22 to ensure delivery before Christmas. 


